
Committee of the Whole – October 13, 2020

Electric Vehicle Charging Facilities

The purpose of the report is to provide information to Council 
regarding proposed minimum requirements for the provision 
of Electric Vehicle (EV) and electric bicycle charging facilities 
in new construction. 
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RECOMMENDATION:

THAT Council give first and second reading to Bylaw No. 
900, 2014 Amendment Bylaw No. 1057;

AND THAT Council set a Public Hearing date for October 20, 
2020.


